
 

Mayer	and	Company,	PC	

 
January 15, 2019 
 
To Our Clients and Friends, 
 
We hope you had a successful and rewarding 2018!  As we begin a new year, we have some exciting 
news. In an effort to enhance and expand the capabilities of our firm, the entire staff of Mayer and 
Company, PC has recently joined RBSK Partners, PC. This merger officially took place on January 4, 2019. 
 
During our extensive search to improve and enhance our tax and financial services, we had discussions 
with multiple firms. We are pleased that we were able to join a firm that exceeded our expectations for 
superior service to our existing clients, while retaining the experienced staff that you have come to 
know over the years.  
 
Now with offices in five, south-central Indiana locations, including Columbus, RBSK Partners, PC will be 
poised to become the leading accounting firm in Columbus and the surrounding area.   
 
You will continue to work with the same staff including Matt Jenkins, Julie Ulerich, and the others at our 
existing location in Columbus. As your business and personal needs grow and expand, you will find that 
RBSK Partners and their staff of almost thirty professional and administrative personnel will be there to 
provide you with unsurpassed quality and personalized services. Please visit 
http://www.RBSKPartners.com for more information about our firm and its mission. 
 
We will continue to operate from our current office. All the contact information for us will remain the 
same, except our e-mail addresses will change. The convention for those addresses is: 
  
 [firstinitial][lastname]@rbskpartners.com (ex. jmayer@rbskpartners.com ) 
 
The addition of five, highly-experienced partners of RBSK will also allow John Mayer to reduce his 
involvement in the day-to-day operations and allow him to start looking toward retirement after the 
upcoming tax season. 
  
From all the staff at Mayer and Company, PC and our new partners at RBSK, we wish you great success 
in 2019.  We look forward to continuing to earn your business and working with you for years to come.  
Please take a few minutes to talk with us about this new opportunity. We are confident that our new 
affiliation will serve us all well. 
 
Best Wishes and Happy New Year! 
 
John Mayer, Partner in Charge 


